
 

CITY OF BELLEVILLE 

Notice of Public Information Centre 
 

Loyalist (West) Secondary Plan Update 

The City of Belleville is currently undertaking an Update to the Loyalist (West) Secondary Plan, and 
will hold an in-person Public Information Centre (PIC). Please join us for this opportunity to discuss 
and provide your feedback on the Loyalist (West) Secondary Plan Area’s draft land use concept, 
which was informed by the work and consultation that has been completed to date. Feedback 
received will help the project team solidify the land use concept and plan, as well as plans for phasing 
of development and implementation. 

The Public Information Centre (PIC) will be held on Thursday, September 22, 2022 from 5:00 
P.M. to 7:00 P.M. at Loyalist College (376 Wallbridge-Loyalist Road). 

The Loyalist (West) Secondary Plan area encompasses approximately 950 hectares of land located 
east of Wallbridge Loyalist Road, south of Highway 401 and north of the Bay of Quinte. The Loyalist 
Secondary Plan (LSP) was adopted by City Council in 2010, and provides the framework for the 
current and future development of the Loyalist (West) Secondary Plan Area. An Update to this Plan is 
an important next step in planning for the future of the City.  

More information concerning this Update, 
including recordings of past public 
consultation, can be viewed on the City’s 
website: www.belleville.ca/LSPupdate. 

The session will be held in the dining hall and 
will include a short presentation by the project 
team, followed by interactive activities for the 
public to provide input to the draft land use 
concept. Those attending the session should 
enter through the campus’ main “Kente” 
entrance and can then follow the directional 
signs to the PIC. 

Materials presented will be posted to the 
project’s website shortly following the PIC. 
Additional comments will be accepted from 
September 22nd to September 29th. 
Comments are welcomed by phone, mail, or 
e-mail. 

For more information, please review the 
project website or contact the Engineering & 
Development Services Department by email 
at planning@belleville.ca or by calling (613) 
967-3288. 
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